
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Lily M, for always being so  
thoughtful to everyone in our class! 
 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

21st March 2022 

Year 2 -  Isaac W, for trying harder in all  
subjects and being kind to his friends! 

Year 3 -  Jonah, for trying really hard  
with his work. 

Year 4  -  Oskar, for excellent effort with 
his science work. Well done! 

Year 5 - Torin, for working hard and  
producing some excellent work this week. 

Year 6   -  Imogen, for having a positive  
attitude towards learning. 

EYFS -  Summer, for trying very hard with 
everything she does. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 
 

Parents Evening - 22nd March  

Parents Evening - 23rd March   

Lenten Market and FOS Event -  Thursday 7th April  - details 

to follow 

Easter Service - 1.30pm Friday 8th April  at St Mary’s Church 

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Harry 
Year 1 - Billy 

Year 2 - William K 
Year 3 - Lilly 

Year 4 - Denver 
Year 5 - Violet 
Year 6  -  Elsa 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 
EYFS - Maylee 
Year 1 - Noah 
Year 2 - Sylvie 

Year 3 - Hadley 
Year 4 - Lola 

Year 5 - Michael 
Year 6  -  Rory 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil 
where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.   
Luke 8:4-15 

Friends of Staindrop CE Primary  School Event 
 

FOSS are holding an Easter Event on  
Thursday 7th April from 3.15-4.30pm. Children (and 
their parents/carers) will be able to take part in an 
Easter themed trail in the school grounds and also 
create an Easter decoration, £1 per child and no 

booking is required. 

Attendance Award: Y2 and Y6 
Whole school  

attendance : 96.2% 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 
 

91.3% 

Class 1 91.8% 

Class 2 98.3% 

Class 3 97.7% 

Class 4 96.4% 

Class 5 95.8% 

Class 6 98.3% 

Comic Relief 
We raised a fantastic 

£396.70 for Comic Relief -
well done everone. 

Parking 
Please can we ask parent’s to park considerately and be aware of the 

problems caused by blocking entrances and roads/pathways around the 
school area. Thank you for your support. 

Donations for Ukraine 
We are supporting a local collection point who are  

delivering emergency supplies to Ukraine. Any donations 
of the following would be gratefully accepted into school: 

Baby Milk and Food,  Nappies and Wipes 
Sanitary Towels,  Shower Gel 

Tinned Food/ Dry Food/Sweets and Chocolate 
Paracetamol ,  Plasters and Bandages 

Boots and Socks,  Walking Sticks 
Protein Bars, Cartons of Drink (Ready to Drink) 

Porridge, Blankets. (No clothes) 
Pens, Paper Colouring Books. 

The last day for dropping off donations is this Thursday 
24th March. Thank you for your support 

Dogs 
Please can we ask that dogs 

are not brought onto the 
school site. Thank you. 

Pre-Loved Uniform Stall 
FOSS are holding a pre-loved uniform stall. 

If you have any uniform (including shoes and sports-
wear e.g. football boots) that are no longer needed, 

please send them into school. FOSS will launder clothes 
ready for sale, reducing landfill and making money for 

a great cause!  


